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The Association of School Business Officials International has awarded Glenbrook High School 
District 225 the Certificate of Excellence in Financial Reporting for excellence in the preparation 
and issuance of the Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR) for fiscal year ended June 
30, 2008.  The Certificate of Excellence in Financial Reporting Program enables school business 
officials to achieve a high standard of financial reporting.  A CAFR validates the credibility of 
the school system’s operations and measures the integrity and technical competence of the 
business staff.  Twenty-five to thirty districts statewide earned this recognition.  Hillarie Siena, 
assistant superintendent for business affairs, prepared the report and will be recognized at the 
meeting. 
 


